
MEMO  
 

 
 

 To: Finance Committee – Mayor Teske  

 From: Daron J Haugh – City Administrator 

 Subject: Partial Cat Walk & Façade Removal  

 Date: 2025-02/11 
 

A section of the catwalk behind the City Hall building is gradually detaching and leaning toward the river, 
accompanied by a façade column also pulling away. Both issues present a significant safety hazard. 
Consequently, the exit door has remained closed for about two years, and the catwalk's condition has 
deteriorated further. Therefore, I am seeking approval from the Finance Committee to proceed with the partial 
removal of the affected section. We will also explore options to reconstruct this part in the future, allowing the 
exit door to function as originally intended. 

 

 


